
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The quaterly and annual financial information are available for consultation  
 

 
 
 
Societe Generale informs the Public that the 2009 quaterly and annual financial information 
have been sent to AMF on the 18th February 2010 and are available for consultation on our 
website societegenerale.com (www.societegenerale.com > regulated information > financial 
information) and on the AMF website 
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